From: Whatcom Human Rights <whatcomhrtf@gmail.com
<mailto:whatcomhrtf@gmail.com> >

Date: Wed, Dec 30, 2020 at 12:47 PM

Subject: WHRTF Homeless Resolution, 12-29-2020

To: Fleetwood, Seth M. <smfleetwood@cob.org <mailto:smfleetwood@cob.org>
>, Satpal Sidhu <ssidhu@co.whatcom.wa.us
<mailto:ssidhu@cgo.whatcom.wa.us> >
Cc: Ane Berrett <

<mailto

Damani < <mailto:
>, David Croo <maj
William John i

Julie Mauermann < .com> >,
Eve Smason < jlto:
Harmony Devane
<mailto:
Geneva Blake

<maio S

Dear Mayor and County Executive,

Please see attached a resolution passed by the board of the Whatcom Human
Rights Task Forces regarding the current status of negotiations with the
Bellingham Mutual Aid Collective (BMAC) to establish a low-barrier emergency
homeless shelter.

This is a rapidly evolving situation. As conditions change, the Board is prepared
to revisit our position.

Sincerely,
Geneva Blake
on behalf of the Board of the Whatcom Human Rights Task Force

Whatcom Human Rights Task Force | PO Box 653 | Bellingham, WA 98227
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